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What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

Wow, what a busy term for Wallingford class! We have 

been developing our communication through our morning 

routines and discussion of world events and local news. We 

have continued to develop our understanding of ourselves 

through our wellbeing sessions. Our life skills have 

continued to develop through Growing 2gether where we 

have been looking after raised beds. We have been 

shopping and developing recipes for cooking – which has 

also supported our English skills too!  

The Farm is full of chickens! Students have their work cut 

out when working on the farm to support the animal’s 

habitats.  

Maths and English have been linked together through 

directions and instructions. We have continued to develop 

our knowledge of times tables – which we are now speed 

masters at. From the 9/6/21 we have taken over 2 minutes 

off our round robin of the 2 times table!!! We have 

expanded our knowledge of prepositional and imperative 

language through both subjects.  

Cooking has continued to explore different recipes as well 

has develop knowledge around food hygiene. We have 

made a range of items but have explored in depth how 

recipes can be changed. An example of this is making a 

variety of veggie kebabs.  

The whole of Post 16 have been playing cricket at Falkland 

Cricket Club. They have completed carousel activities 

which support development of throwing, batting and 

catching skills.  

P.E has been full of high energy and enthusiasm for 

Wallingford students. Some have enjoyed sports in the hall 

whilst others have loved the gym!  

 Students have continued to split to engage in the 

Experience Afternoon groups which allow for further social 

engagement but also an opportunity to learn a new skill 

they may not have tried before. As a result Wallingford 

students are becoming increasingly at one with nature 

and their local community as well as enjoying cooking 

opportunities.  

We wish you a lovely summer break and look forward to 

welcoming students back on Friday 3rd September 2021.  

 

 

 


